
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Doug Goodrow (doug@smgoodrow.ca), ServiceMaster of Hamilton 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster of Hamilton 
recognizes the contributions of 

Brij Chabanlall 
 

June 10, 2022 – Brij Chabanlall has been proudly serving the 

customers of ServiceMaster of Hamilton for over 23 years.  Brij is not 

simply an essential employee for us, he is a true ambassador of our 

business and most definitely our EVERYDAY HERO!  
 

Having started with us as a Cleaning Associate, Brij’s work ethic, 

reliability and sense of professionalism became quickly apparent 

earning him a speedy promotion to Area Supervisor.  During his over 

two decades with us, Brij has served more than 300 clients for us 

including the City of Hamilton, First Ontario Credit Union and E.D. 

Smith.  More recently, as our Operations Manager for a key customer, 

Amazon, Brij has gone above and beyond the call of duty, often 

working 12 hours a day, 6 to 7 days a week!   
 

It is Brij’s unique quality of soft-spokeness with a firm hand that endears him not just to us but also to 

our customers and the staff that he oversees as he carefully ensures that not only is everyone properly 

equipped to do the tasks at hand but also to do them safely!  We are certain that we would not be as 

successful in what we do without Brij on our team!   

 

“Thank you, Brij, for the careful attention you put into everything you do and quite simply just being you!   

You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

Doug Goodrow 

General Manager 

ServiceMaster of Hamilton 
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